
 

     NOTICE 

 

It is inform to all the Nursing Personnel/Public that, due to 
Counselling of GNM w.e.f. 13th Sept. to 17th Sept. 2017 and annual 
examination of GNM w.e.f. 18th Sept. 2017 onwards registration of 
Nursing personnel will not be done on Friday on dated 15th Sept. 
2017. Registrati-on will be done after 18th Sept. 2017. 

 

 

Mr.KaushlyaChaudhary 

Registrar, 

H.P.N.R.C. Shimla-1. 

 

 

 


